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Update on the Vision for Torpoint 

 

Latest news….. The Vision for Torpoint has now been submitted to Torpoint Town Council 

for their consideration. It is anticipated the Vision will be adopted at the Town Council 

meeting in April 2016 and then be presented at the Annual Parish Meeting – Look out for 

details to be published on social media and town notice boards nearer to the time.  The 180 

page vision document is the culmination of over twelve months of surveys and consultations 

completed by the Neighbourhood Development Plan Steering Group and the Town Council.   

Once adopted the project team can begin to put together the Neighbourhood Development 

Plan Policies which will, once approved through a town wide referendum, ensure control of 

potential future development in the town in-line with the community expectations.  The 

Steering Group are looking to open up to new members who would like to support with 

drafting the plan policies or would like to get more involved in the delivery of the Vision for 

Torpoint.  If you are interested please contact: 

Mrs Milly Southworth 

Torpoint Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 

Working in partnership with Torpoint Town Council 

Email: admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk 

Tel: 01752 814165 

www.torpointplan.org.uk 

 https://www.facebook.com/TorpointNeighbourhoodPlan 
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